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[SCHOOL NAME] KICKING GOALS FOR GOOD

Setting goals is an essential part of any school year, but for those at [School Name], the goals they kick this October may just change lives. 
The school is taking part in Socktober, an initiative of global mission aid agency Catholic Mission that raises awareness and funds for critical projects supporting vulnerable children in developing countries.
The focus of the learning and fundraising efforts that the students will carry out throughout the month of October, known as World Mission Month, is a farming project in rural Ethiopia, where families grapple with the issues of food insecurity and malnutrition. 
[Quote from teacher leading program, e.g.:] “Our school community is a generous one, and our students are really looking forward to having fun with the Socktober program while making a difference in the lives of children in need,” says [Teacher Name, Teacher Position]. 
One of the first goals for students is to make a “sockball” – a makeshift soccer ball made of recycled materials like old socks. The activity helps students understand the reality of children who cannot afford high-quality balls found in schools across Australia. 
[Example quote] “It’s important for our students to understand why children in places like Ethiopia need our support, and to expose some of the root causes of poverty. In doing this, we are preparing our students to be responsible leaders of change in the future,” says [Teacher name]. 
“The soccer part of the program, especially the sockball activity, helps the students to understand that while we might be more privileged than children in Thailand, we are very similar at a fundamental level: in our love of games and sports.”
When they sign up, students will pick a goal package, with various activities and reflections linked to the focus country. As the students kick their goals, they seek sponsorship from friends and family through their online fundraising pages. 
“Our whole school community is hopeful we can make a big impact for children in need in Ethiopia. Our students understand how blessed they are to live in Australia, and they are always ready to pray, advocate, and act for others who are less fortunate,” says [Teacher name]. 
You can support [School Name]’s Socktober effort at their page: [School Page URL]. 
Contact: [Insert details for school media contact or Socktober champion teacher].
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